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Notice of Hardrock Prospecting NOI 

Financial Warranty Reduction Request Consideration 
 
 
 
DATE:  July 26, 2019 
 
TO:  USDA Forest Service 

 Pike/San Isabel Natl For/So Park Ranger Dist. 
 Attn:  Amy Titterington  
 P.O. Box 219 

Fairplay, CO  80440  
 
FROM:  Elliott Russell, Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
RE:  Request for Surety Reduction (SR-01) 
  JC Minerals LLC, LGPD2-2, File No. P-2015-021 
 
 
Please be advised that on July 26, 2019, JC Minerals LLC, whose address and telephone number are 382 McArtrhur 
Dr., Lone Tree, CO 80124; (303) 601-3534, submitted a request for financial warranty reduction for the Notice of 
Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations known as the LGPD2-2, File No. P-2015-021.  The NOI operation is 
located at or near Section 17, Township 12S, Range 71W, 6 Principal Meridian, in Park County. 
 
Written comments or objections to the financial warranty reduction may be submitted to, and additional information 
obtained from, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 
80203, (303) 866-3567. Comments or objections should be submitted within 15 days.  The Division is required to 
wait 30 days after the release decision is made to allow for appeals. 
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